
Jointly run and funded by TfL 
and the Metropolitan Police 
Service, BikeSafe-London has 
been helping motorcyclists 
improve their knowledge, skills 
and experience to make them 
better and safer riders for more 
than a decade.

Since the scheme began, 
27,000 riders have benefited 
from attending a Rider Skills 
Day run by qualified traffic 
police officers. The sessions 
combine observed rides with 
interactive presentations, 
discussions and advice on  
bike safety and improving  
riders’ skills. 

The BikeSafe-London  
team will be at stand R804  

from Friday February 13 to 
Sunday 15, to answer any 
queries you may have.  
Riders booking on the scheme  
at the show can receive a £20 
discount on the £45 cost. If you 
work in London, talk to the  
team about further employee 

benefits available through  
TfL’s BikeSafe-London 
Corporate initiative.

■■ For more information  
about BikeSafe-London and 
ScooterSafe-London, visit  
www.bikesafe-London.co.uk  
or call 08444 151 206

Be BikeSafe and sound
HEAD to the MCN 
Motorcycle Show at 
the ExCeL Exhibition 
centre this weekend  
to see the BikeSafe 
London team.

The views expressed are those of TfL only and are not those of Metro.

STRIKING posters featuring some of 
London’s iconic landmarks with the  
New Routemaster bus are being 
displayed at bus stops, Tube stations  
and advertising sites across the capital.

The new poster collection, with  
designs from artist Paul Catherall, is 
London Transport Museum’s first 
exhibition in its Transport Poster Art 
project, which is supported by  
advertising company Clear Channel. 

A London-based artist, Paul is 
renowned for his clean, sharp linocuts  
of architectural landmarks and this  
series features the New Routemaster 
against some of the city’s more famous 
backdrops, St Paul’s, King’s Cross station 
and Parliament.

The three posters, priced £12.95  
each, are available from the Museum’s 
Covent Garden shop and online at  
www.ltmuseumshop.co.uk

Tweet the manager
TODAY, from 1pm to 2pm, customers can discuss details relating to the Emirates Air Line with 
Danny Price, head of the air line, and topics on trams with Sharon Thompson, director of London 
Tramlink, in the latest series of TfL tweet the manager sessions. 

■■ Tweet your questions with the hashtag #AskDLR and #AskTrams

Posters pop up in London

Tube improvements  
– post weekend update
LINES were renewed and improvements made  
to track and drainage between Euston Square  
and Barbican to increase reliability on the Circle, 
Hammersmith & City and Metropolitan lines.  
Station improvement works were also carried out  

at Farringdon, Moorgate and Liverpool Street,  
ready for Crossrail.

Work to strengthen the tunnel lining between  
Bond Street and Baker Street also continued on  
the Jubilee line on Sunday morning.

Find out about our continuous Tube improvements. Visit tfl.gov.uk/tube


